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     10th March 2022 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 
Comic Relief Red Nose Day 
 Friday, 18th March 2022 

 
Calling all Superheroes!  
 
We will be celebrating Comic Relief’s Red Nose Day next Friday - 18th March 2022. Children 
are invited to dress as a superhero; it could be an everyday hero, their favourite YouTuber, 
a film character or their super selves!  
 
We will be collecting £1 cash donation for Comic Relief. 
 
We will also be holding a ‘Design your own Red Nose Competition’ for Key Stages 1 and 2 
for a chance to win a prize. The competition will be sent out as part of your child's home 
learning this week. Don't forget, if you need support with home learning we offer our free 
Homework Clubs in school. The Key Stage 1 Homework Club is held on a Monday. Key Stage 
2 have their Homework Club on a Wednesday. 
 

Since its launch in 1988, Red Nose Day has become something of a British institution. It is 
the day, every two years, when people across the country come together to raise money at 
home, school and work for some great causes. Comic Relief spends the money raised by Red 
Nose Day to help people living tough lives across the UK and abroad and we are really 
excited to be getting involved and supporting such great causes.  
 
Our children will be finding out all about the work Comic Relief do and how their money 
will be spent during next week. 
 
Please remember that the children will still be playing outside at break and lunch time and 
therefore will need a warm waterproof coat to wear over their chosen outfit. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Mrs Emily Morris 

Headteacher  


